
 
                                  

                         

 
CLPA Newsletter Submission Guidelines 

Dear CLPA Colleagues, 
 
Would you like to contribute to the CLPA’s newsletter?  If so, you may contribute 
information to the categories listed below:  
 
Announcements: Please send any announcements about yourself, your colleagues, or 
any information/announcement you think our members would appreciate.  This can 
information include new jobs, promotions, book chapters or articles, or other projects in 
which you participated.  This is your opportunity to shine or acknowledge the contributions 
of others!!  
 
Articles: We also publish at least one featured article in each issue.  We are open to articles 
that are relevant to the Latinx community. Length should range between 750-1,500 words.  
Articles should include a short biography, and a picture if desired.  Please feel free review 
our prior featured articles at http://www.Latinopsych.org/resources.html. 
 
Student/Early Career: We are always interested in submissions from our student/early 
career members.  Please feel free to submit articles about your research findings, 
community work, experiences as a student, or experiences as an early career mental health 
provider. This is an excellent way to connect with others in your field, and to also share 
experiences and information with others. 
 
Resources: Send us information regarding your favorite books, articles, or websites! 
 
Referral/Specialty Announcements: Please feel free to share your areas of expertise 
and/or specialty, such as research and clinical practice, to help us expand our Latinx clinical 
referral network.  
 
Conferences: If you are aware of any workshops, conferences or webinars, please forward 
that information.  
 
Mentors Column: If you are a student or early career professional and have a question for 
someone who has “been there, done that,” please submit your question. These questions 
may pertain to the graduation process, licensure, finding your first job, etc.  We are here to 
help each other.  
 
Paid Advertisements: Post your advertisement with us!  Our newsletter is sent to 
colleagues all over California and the United States.  You may view information regarding 
advertisements on our website or may email jimemalo@icloud.com for more details. 
 
Position Announcements: Please include position title and description, location, minimum 
qualifications, salary, and how to apply.  For more additional information, please review our 
prior newsletters at http://www.Latinopsych.org/Resources.html. 
 
Please send all your submissions and questions to Jime Salcedo at jimemalo@icloud.com 
Please write “CLPA Newsletter Submission” in the subject line. 
 
*The editorial board reserves the right to edit all articles and submissions. 
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